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What's New In DBISAM Viewer?

DBISAM Viewer is a
utility with a clear
purpose, as it is meant
to be used for loading
a specific type of
table and allow users
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to explore the
contained data in a
friendly manner. Well
organized layout for
exploring databases One
advantage of this
application is the
ability to run without
requiring installation
on the target system,
so as soon as it is
unpacked, DBISAM Viewer
can be put to work.
This approach will also
facilitate the usage on



the go, so you can
carry the software on a
portable storage device
and deploy it from
there. When loading a
file inside the main
window, the availabe
tabs will make it
easier for you to
access the desired
section of the file and
view some general
information about that
item, the structure of
the table or the data



grid. Detailed
information presented
in an easy to read form
DBISAM Viewer offers
its users some
predefined samples, so
you will be able to
checkout how the tables
in DAT format will look
like when loaded inside
this program. Inside
the 'Table Structure'
area you can checkout
field names, their type
and length, as well as



copy the content or
save it into one of the
numerous output formats
supported by DBISAM
Viewer. Thus, you can
export information in
plain text, HTML or
comma-delimited (CSV)
formats, as Excel
spreadsheets, SQL
scripts, Access
databases and many
more. An appropriate
tool for looking inside
DBISAM tables and



exporting data To
conclude, this
application seems very
well suited for
handling the DBISAM
files as it offers a
decent feature pack and
is also very easy to
use, so it can be
operated even by the
less experienced users.
Rating: 8/10 DBISAM
Viewer is a utility
with a clear purpose,
as it is meant to be



used for loading a
specific type of table
and allow users to
explore the contained
data in a friendly
manner. Well organized
layout for exploring
databases One advantage
of this application is
the ability to run
without requiring
installation on the
target system, so as
soon as it is unpacked,
DBISAM Viewer can be



put to work. This
approach will also
facilitate the usage on
the go, so you can
carry the software on a
portable storage device
and deploy it from
there. When loading a
file inside the main
window, the availabe
tabs will make it
easier for you to
access the desired
section of the file and
view some general



information about that
item, the structure of
the table or the data
grid. Detailed
information presented
in an easy to read form
DBISAM Viewer offers
its users some
predefined samples, so
you will be able to
checkout how the tables
in DAT format will look
like when loaded inside
this program. Inside
the 'Table Structure'



area you can checkout
field names, their type
and length, as well as
copy the content or



System Requirements:

Processor: Intel Core
i3 or better Processor,
quad-core or better,
2.4 GHz or better
Memory: 4 GB RAM
Graphics: DirectX 11
Hard Drive: 4 GB free
space DirectX: Version
9.0 OS: Windows 7 (64
bit), Windows 8 (64
bit), Windows 8.1 (64
bit) and Windows 10 (64
bit) Controller: One



controller with an
analog stick Additional
Notes: Language:
English; Hardware:
Audio: Built-in sound
card. Published
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